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Comments: It's time to phase out the cabins in national wilderness areas. Wilderness designation implies such
cabins should not be there. It's understandable that some of them were grandfathered in at the time of ANILCA.
But the intent was to phase them out with the passage of time. That was a wise move, and we need to stick to
that.

Just for context, although my mailing address is in New Jersey, | spent a considerable amount of time in the
Alaska wilderness. These areas are precious. Let's keep them as wild as possible.



